
Weekly Overview
Thank you to everyone who has celebrated harvest festival with us. I hope you enjoyed it as 

much as we did. The children have been working hard with their learning in school and 

enjoyed being able to share that with you all. In school.

Here are some photos of what has taken place in each class this week:
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﻿

Hedgehogs enjoyed their school 

library session.

﻿

Children accessing squirrels used 

their fine motor skills to feed the 

hungry caterpillar.

﻿

Badgers have been learning 

about local artist, Barbara 

Hepworth. They have created 

their own sculptures.

﻿

Rabbits have been practising 

partitioning quantities using a 

part whole model. 

﻿

Otters have been learning about 

Harvest and making autumn 

artwork

Foxes have been acting out living 

in the trenches in World War 1. 

They enjoyed using drama and 

role play. They used this to help 

them to write a letter to a loved 

one.



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is OTTERS!

SMSC Question of the Week

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 89.77%

Rabbits 95.20%

Otters

96.67%

Foxes 92.59%



Dates for the Diary

Parental conduct on school premises
It has been brought to our attention that some parents have used foul or abusive language 

whilst on school premises. We are a zero tolerance school and accept no form of abuse 

towards any member of our school community (members of staff, children and families).

If any member of our school community has an issue that needs to be addressed, this needs 

to be brought to the attention of the school directly, in the first instance. We urge you not to 

address any matters with other children or parents directly whilst on school grounds. 

I hope you will all join me in ensuring our school premises are a place for kindness and 

respect. We are all in this together.

Message from the CEO
Please find a message sent from Sue Vickerman, CEO of Inspire Partnership Multi Academy 

Trust:

Dear Parents and carers, 

We are writing to inform you all we are thrilled to announce Leah Robinson has been 

appointed as Headteacher of Girnhill Infant School. 

Date Activity

Tuesday 3rd October Baking After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 4th October KS1 Sports After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Thursday 5th October EYFS Stay and Read morning (8:45 - 9:05)

Thursday 5th October Space Themed School Lunch

Friday 6th October KS1 Stay and Read morning (8:45 - 9:05)

Tuesday 10th October Baking After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 11th October KS1 Stay and Read morning (8:45 - 9:05)



Leah has accepted the post of Headteacher with immediate effect following a rigorous 

interview process involving Trustee representation, as well as our DCEO and CEO. 

Leah has worked actively to support the local community of Girnhill for a number of years 

and we believe she is an excellent appointment for both the school and wider community. 

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Sue Vickerman (CEO)

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!


